
Katherine Camara - Oakville, CT 

I don't understand why gun control is not going hand-in-hand with police reform.

It would seem to me that the police must be concerned about how armed anyone they encounter is -
since individuals are allowed to be armed with all types of automatic weapons.  

The Second Amendment has been stretched to mean the right to bear any type of arm.  When does it 
stop?  Think about what type of arms were available when the Constitution was written - when there 
were no organized law enforcement agencies.  

We need to limit the type of weapons citizens are allowed to own - I think that would help police 
officers tremendously.

Is it possible to poll officers to see how they feel about the weapons citizens are allowed to possess?  
The next step may be further gun regulation. 

Thank you for your time.
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